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Thank you for supporting the event – the number & quality of entries is remarkable! 

 

Attached is the current status of entries for the event.  This is a preliminary indication 
only and some adjustments may be necessary if we discover problems such as: a horse in 
the wrong competition, missing entries or if we are unable to resolve or verify some 
performances etc.   

If your horse’s name is missing or is noted as pending the reason could be that the horse 
has no performance at the level entered; the results submitted were below the required 
performance standard or no results provided or not within the qualifying period. An * 
next to the entry indicates the entry is not accepted for one of the above reasons.  

If you think there is an error, please let us know. 

We appreciate that many have had difficulty in gaining performance results to enter this 
event especially in the young horse competitions.  We will re-assess this situation over 
the next few days. 

We have taken as many horses as possible at each level but due to arena time available 
and other constraints there is a limit to the number of horses that we can accept but we 
will do our best not to disappoint. 

Many riders did not book camping and stables at the time of entry. Due to COVID-19 and 
venue requirements, camping will be more spread out that usual and more campers will 
be located in the North Camp area or P3.  All new bookings will be located in the North 
area. Private tack room bookings are no longer available. 

A new event will be set up on Nominate for entry adjustments.  

Regular emails will be sent to you to keep you posted but please check the website 
regularly for updates.   

 

Enquiries: Toni Venhaus 0418 686 781 email: toni.venhaus@bigpond.com   
or Cathie Drury Klein  0417 224 432  e-mail: cathiedk@bigpond.com  

www.sydneycdi.com 
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